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John Lindgren

From: Joshua Martin

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 4:40 AM

To: Kelly Churney; Wayne Bergman; John Lindgren

Subject: Fwd: Proposed Historic (Landmark) District of the Sea Streets

 

Josh Martin, AICP, CNU-A 

Director 

 

Town of Palm Beach 

Planning, Zoning, Building 

360 S. County Road 

Palm Beach, FL  33480 

Office: 561-227-6401 

Mobile:  843-247-2057 

www.townofpalmbeach.com 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Patricia Mahaney <phmahaney@aol.com> 

Date: October 7, 2019 at 21:14:36 EDT 

To: Gail Coniglio <GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>, Town Council 

<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>, Danielle Hickox Moore 

<DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>, Bobbie Lindsay <BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>, 

Margaret Zeidman <MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>, Julie Araskog 

<jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>, Lew Crampton <lcrampton@TownOfPalmBeach.com>, 

Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>, Paul Castro 

<PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>, Joshua Martin <jmartin@TownOfPalmBeach.com>, 

Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>, Kirk Blouin 

<KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com> 

Subject: Proposed Historic (Landmark) District of the Sea Streets 

  

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or 
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all 
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.****** 

Re: Proposed Historic (Landmark) District of the Sea Streets  
  
  
Dear Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Palm Beach Town Council: 
  
As residents of Palm Beach for over 30 years, and living at 419 Seaspray Avenue for 24 years, we are 
writing to state that we strongly oppose the potential blanket land-marking of all the homes on the Sea 
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streets by virtue of the proposed creation of the Historic (Landmark) District of the Sea Streets that was 
voted on at the August 21st, 2019 Landmarks Preservation Commission meeting. 
 
The historic district subject was pursued in 2003, and like today, it was strongly opposed by the owners of 
Sea street properties. The Council did not support the designation at that time, and hopefully it will not 
support it agian this time. 
 
Steven Jeffrey Greenwald, Jay Serzan and Carol/Frank LeCates, who are also Sea street resident owners, 
have written and sent you letters which eloquently state many of the reasons for opposing the creation of 
the Historic District of the Sea Streets; we fully support the arguments noted on those letters. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Patricia and Lance Mahaney 
  
419 Seaspray Ave, 
Palm Beach 
  
561-352-1066 
  
  

  
  


